









Lunsford Primary School

22 September 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to the current COVID19 restrictions, sadly we are unable to invite parents into school to join in our annual Harvest Festival assemblies. This year we hope to be able to have the assemblies taking place virtually in each classroom for the children.

We have again decided to support food banks in our local community, as we know there is a great need to help those who are in crisis in our local community. The Trussell Trust who run the food banks has released a report revealing how coronavirus has affected food bank use, with a huge rise in people needing to use a food bank in its network for the first time. The Trussell Trust's records also show that families with children are being hit the hardest during the crisis.

Listed below are the items that the food banks need the most, however any donation would be most gratefully received. We have included some non- food items as these were also on their "needed" list. Please feel free to bring as much as you can from the class lists below:

Panda	Elephant	Giraffe	Lion	Koala	Tiger	Zebra
Packet desserts e.g Jelly, Angel delight	Instant mash	Tinned meals (meats or pies)	Tinned Potatoes	Soap (liquid or bars)	Shaving foam	Tins of tuna or other fish
Dilutable drinks	Tins/ready made custard	Tinned fruit	Tins of vegetables	Tinned rice pudding	Sugar (small 500gms)	Kitchen rolls
Deodorant for men and women	Toothbrush/ toothpaste	Any laundry products such as washing powder (small)	Shampoo /conditioner	Washing-up liquid	Pasta cooking sauce	Coffee (small jars/ packets)
Tinned sponge pudding	Savoury snacks (e.g. cheesy biscuits, crisps)	Fruit juice (Carton long life)	Dried /powdered milk	Hot chocolate powder	Breakfast cereal	Shower Gel

<u>Donations are to the classrooms via the children only please, NOT via the School Office. For the safety of the children, please avoid sending in glass jars and bottles.</u> Children can bring items into school during the period Monday 28th September to Friday 2nd October.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation and generosity.

foodbank

Tel: 01732 843352

Headteacher Mr G Anscombe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

Lunsford Primary School, Swallow Road, Larkfield, Aylesford, Kent ME20 6PY